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To: Arkansas AAOHN National and Chapter Members  

Re: 2026 Scholarship Opportunity  

Dear Arkansas AAOHN Members,  

The AAOHN Foundation Board of Trustees extends heartfelt thanks to the leadership and members of 

the Arkansas Association of Occupational Health Nurses for their generous contribution to the 

Foundation. We recognize the difficult decision this was for your chapter and are saddened by its 

dissolution. However, we are grateful that the funds will support scholarships and educational grants for 

our AAOHN members. 

The Arkansas Board of Directors has established the Richard G. Johnson Memorial Scholarship, which 

will provide two (2) $2,000 scholarships for the 2026 National Conference. Eligibility is simple: if you 

are an eligible Arkansas AAOHN (state or national) member and wish to attend the conference, please 

indicate your interest by submitting the application below via email by the firm deadline of December 

1st, 2025. Recipients will be selected through a random drawing, and winners will be notified in 

February.  

Awards cover registration for the National Conference held in Orlando, FL, in April 2026. 

After attending the conference, recipients must submit a copy of their certificate of completion and a 

brief  report (500 words or less) on how the knowledge gained positively impacted worker health and 

safety.  

Regards, 

 

Catherine M Pepler                                                                                                                                                  

Executive Director                                                                                                                                                           

AAOHN Foundation   

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Application Form for AAOHN National Conference, Orlando, FL  April 26-28, 2026 

Name:       

Address:        

Membership number:                     

Email address:                          

Telephone/Mobile:    

Please type or print clearly.                                                             
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Email your application to aaohnfoundationhq@gmail.com. For questions, contact Catherine at 603-361-

0362 

mailto:aaohnfoundationhq@gmail.com

